V6 Tdi

Beitrag von ,Stef“ vom 1. Juni 2004 um 13:38

Zitat von playpingiron

Dear Stef.

| got the car since 8 weeks now and drove aprox. 7.500 km. No problems with the car
but the engine is really not strong enough to move this car in the way you expect.

You can do what | do - buy a R5 and exchange it as soon as the V6 is available. The
market for the Touraegs are pretty good - so there is no risk.

My dealer expects aprox. 2 days to resell the R5. Because this is a kind of "upgrade"
Volkswagen as well as the Volkswagen leasing don't makes any trouble.

So long
playpingiron

Hey Playpingiron,

And did you have the ciptuning done on your car?

| would be using the car daily and | drive around 150 - 300 km a day.

| am thinking of buying the R5 and do a chiptuning on it by VW themselves. The only
disadvantage is the price at VW’s a lot more expensive that the amounts | see on this site here.
It would cost me around 1.300 €.

Greets,
Stef.
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